HB 936 -- A+ Schools Program
Sponsor: Aull

This bill adds an independent two-year college that is a member
of the North Central Association and accredited by the Higher
Learning Commission as of July 1, 2011, that offers officer
candidate training to the list of postsecondary institutions at
which a student may use his or her A+ Schools Program
reimbursement. Wentworth Military Academy is the only
institution that meets these requirements.



